
 

 

Don Valley West School Councils, Student Councils, Parents/Caregivers, Community 
Members, Superintendents, and School Staff are invited to join me for a 

Virtual Ward 11 Forum 
Thursday, February 3, 2022 

5:30 – 7:30pm 
For the first hour, we will be joined by special guest Dr. Janine McCready (Associate 
Director, Infection Prevention and Control - Michael Garron Hospital, Toronto East 
Health Network) to learn more about the COVID-19 Vaccine that is now available for 
children ages 5-11. Parents and caregivers will also have a chance to ask questions and 
get answers from a local health care expert. 

From 6:30-7:30, we will be joined by Ward 11 Superintendents Andrew Howard and 
Roni Felsen for a casual discussion on the school year so far. 
 

If you are interested in attending, please register: 

https://forms.gle/TezTNQhPUx8zeZnv8 

 

• The meetings will be hosted on the Zoom video conference platform. 
• Meeting links and dial-in numbers will be sent to your email address the day of the 

meeting.  
• Need more info? Email Rachel.ChernosLin@tdsb.on.ca or call 416-395-8787. 

ONLINE REGISTRATION 
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